
Homecoming 2010  
Office Decorating Contest 

 

You just can’t hide that Miner Pride! 
Do you have what it takes to make your office look good? Then prove it! We want to see your Miner Pride 
during Homecoming 2010. Show-off your office by decorating it and your staff with the best UTEP Spirit you 
can muster.  
 
Contest Details: 

 Registration forms are due in the Office of Alumni Relations by 
5:00 p.m. on Monday, September 27, 2010.  

 

 Judging will take place October 4 through 6, 2010 by mystery 
judges. Contestants are encouraged to maintain their 
decorations throughout the week of Homecoming.   
 

 Winners will be announced on Friday, October 8, 2010 at the 
Homecoming Pep Rally following the parade on Memorial 
Triangle. 

 
Suggestions:  

 Remember to always-incorporate school colors: orange, blue and silver! 

 Incorporate the entire staff/department; decorate yourself, as well as the 
office! 

 Have fun with it and be creative!  

 Themes can be unique and are unlimited, including the students’ theme of 
“Around the World” 

 Go all out and decorate everyone’s office or just the main entrance, it’s 
really up to your imaginations. 

 In the end, just have FUN! 
 

Fill-out and return this slip to the Office of Alumni Relations by 5:00PM on Friday, October 1, 2010.  
 

Registration Form 
Homecoming 2010 Office Decorating Contest 

Yes, we have school spirit! Please come by and look at our office during Homecoming Week.  
 
Office/Department _______________________Contact Person _________________________  
 
Phone Number ______________________ Email Address ______________________________ 
 

Remember, judges will be dropping by anytime between October 4 thru 6, 2010! 

For more information,  
contact either: 

 
Cristy Escandon x5592 

escandon@utep.edu 
or 

Felicia Brown x5177 
fbrown@utep.edu 
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